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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 
  
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! 
 
1 Thessalonians 5:24 Faithful is he that calleth you, who also will do it.  
  
We praise the Lord for His mercy and Grace during this time of covid-19! His Word is powerful and is still impacting the lives of people here on Kauai 
and around the world! I want to thank the Lord for saving Alisa! She has been attending our services and recently during the invitation song raised her 
hand for her need of Jesus. Following the service, she received Jesus as her Saviour and a few weeks later followed the Lord in believer’s baptism!! 
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 I know that the finances for many of you has been affected during this time, but your faithfulness has never faltered! We are so thankful to be 
partnered with each of you as we minister here on Kauai and reach the lost for Jesus Christ! What a joy it is to see those who have been saved growing 
in their faith in Christ and to witness the change that the gospel makes in their lives and families!!  
  
Thank you for praying for Patty! We had stopped her infusions due to her blood work improving and she was trying a new oral medicine, but the last 
two months she has experienced a setback in her symptoms. After consulting with her doctors here and in Pittsburg, she will be starting back the 
infusions. Please pray that we can get this reapproved quickly through the insurance. Your continued prayers for her are greatly appreciated!! 
  
Serving the Lord on Kauai, 
Bro. George, Patty and Priscilla  
 

 


